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Miranda N. McKinnon

From: Miranda N. McKinnon
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 4:34 PM
To: Miranda N. McKinnon
Subject: FW: Rezoning

From: Sally McKinney [mailto:dennism@gulftel.com]
Sent:Monday, September 17, 2018 3:42 PM
To: dennism@gulftel.com
Subject: Rezoning

Unfortunately, I will not be able to attend your meeting tomorrow morning. I am writing to ask you to 
vote to approve the rezoning of the Stout property from RSF-1, Single Family District, to LB, Limited 
Business District. There are several other businesses in the area, so a business like a bakery should 
not cause any problems. Other businesses include a gym, a beauty shop, a physical rehabilitation
office and a doctor’s office. The residents of Lillian are anxious to have a bakery in the area to help 
them celebrate special occasions or to just have a sweet and a cup of coffee with friends. Thank you 
for your kind attention to this request. 

Sally McKinney, 251-961-2620 
dennism@gulftel.com
Cell: 251-979-7383 


